
 

6 November 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers 
 
Following the success of our recent residential trips to Bude in Cornwall, we are really excited to 
be able to offer another residential activity holiday there for Year 7 students. This trip will provide 
a range of experiences; we want our young people to have fun, build friendships and make 
memories. Students will surf, canoe, body board, as well as complete a high ropes course and 
have a range of evening entertainment to keep them busy! 
 
We will be departing on Monday 10 June 2024 and returning on Friday 14 June 2024. 

 

We anticipate demand will be high and there is a limited number of places, so please take careful 
note of the process for requesting a place on this trip: 

Step 1 

Request a place by submitting THIS REQUEST FORM, which will become live at 18:00 hours on 
Wednesday 8 November. 

• The link is not accessible until that time 
• Your submission will be date and time stamped 
• Places will be allocated to the first 75 respondents; after this, applicants will be registered 

on a Waiting List 
• We will notify you by email if you have been allocated one of these 75 places on Friday 

10 October 

Step 2 

If you are allocated a place, you need to secure it by paying the deposit. ParentPay will be 
opened only to those who are allocated a place, on Friday, and you will have 10 days to pay your 
deposit. 

Payment 

The full cost of the trip is £502, which includes travel from the school by coach, insurance, all day 
and evening activities, tours and equipment, accommodation and all meals (except for those for 
the journey there). 
 
Deposit £102 if allocated a place, by Monday 20 November 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUNUlaUEVGN0pZNkpFWTNERThWSk1GQ0pONy4u


 

Payment 1 £100 by 20 January 
Payment 2 £100 by 20 February 
Payment 3 £100 by 20 March 
Payment 4 £100 by 20 April 

 
If you would like your young person to go on this trip BUT the cost is not affordable to you, we 
can look at allocating funds from the ACE Foundation to cover some of it. ACE is our charitable 
trust that provides opportunities to inspire our students to aim higher whatever their background 
or circumstances. Please email Mrs E Loughran (ACE Trustee) to discuss 
further eloughran@carringtonschool.org. YOU MUST STILL REQUEST A PLACE USING THE 
LINK ABOVE. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about this trip. 
 
Best wishes 

Mrs C Williams 
Assistant Headteacher for KS3 
 
 

https://carringtonschool.org/ace/
mailto:eloughran@carringtonschool.org

